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Public Safety Radio and 911 Consulting  
 

FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, August 28, 2023 — City of Nome, Alaska (City) has awarded Federal Engineering, 
Inc. (FE) a contract to assess the City’s mobile radio and 911 systems. 
 
Mr. Wade Harrison, Project Manager for the City said: “Nome operates dispatch systems and emergency 
services serving first responders that have reached end-of-life. The City seeks a reliable radio system 
capable of maintaining lines of communication between dispatch at the Public Safety Building and NPD 
officers and Fire and Ambulance personnel while performing their public safety functions. In addition, we 
want an evaluation of our 911 capabilities. Through a competitive procurement process, we selected 
Federal Engineering based upon the firm’s background and experience.” 
 
Mr. Rajit Jhaver, Director for Federal Engineering provided more details: “Federal Engineering will 
evaluate and analyze the City’s systems including on-site evaluations in Nome and draft a report that 
identifies potential causes of system failures and other weaknesses. The report will contain 
recommendations for eliminating failures and recommended improvements to the current systems or 
procurement of new systems, whichever are more cost effective to provide reliable communications for 
police and emergency services.  Following delivery of the report, FE will continue to provide consulting 
services to the City regarding the implementation of its recommendations. These include assistance with 
a solicitation of bids for hardware and related services necessary to implement those recommendations 
approved by the City.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and 
implementation support for public safety and public service communications involving traditional VHF, 
UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE and CBRS. These 
services complement FE’s wide range of dispatch center consulting services in NG911, PSAPs, RTTCs, 
ECCs, and EOCs. FE’s cybersecurity practice helps our clients defend against today’s complex and ever-
changing threat landscape. FE personnel also serve as trusted advisors assisting clients to assess 
emerging services such as FirstNet and the impacts of new technologies on their current and future plans.  
Since 1983, FE has completed thousands of communications projects in all 50 states for numerous state, 
local and federal government clients as well as Canadian clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support 
services for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, finance, education, and 
computer services industries.  FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, 
unbiased consulting services that are not influenced by any technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
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